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Halloween Information
We will enjoy some Halloween fun on Friday, October 28, 2022.

Grades K-3:
● Come to school in your costume on Friday, October 28th
● Costumes need to be easy to walk in and easy to sit in and easy to

use the restroom independently.
● Costumes cannot include makeup, masks or weapons.
● We will stay in our costumes all day😊

We will enjoy a morning of learning in our classroom and participate in the
Halloween parade in the afternoon.

The parade will begin at 1:30 p.m.  We will parade outside, in the lower lot,
weather permitting. Parents are welcome to come watch our parade!

Grades 4-8: Students can come in orange and black on Friday, October 28.

www.olgcs.org

http://olgcs.org/Portals/0/2022-2023%20SCHOOL%20CALENDAR.pdf?ver=4d8VQ_0gXD3iH4FxFxajOA%3d%3d
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/14POZWzsPg8efJ-TkFuHAPtqKznTOuD9-q7LPvBirBG0/edit?usp=sharing
http://olgcs.org/Calendar/Cafeteria.aspx
http://olgcs.org/Calendar/Cafeteria.aspx
http://olgcs.org/Calendar/EventCalendar.aspx
https://m.facebook.com/olgeagles/
http://www.olgcs.org
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Join us for our 4th OLG Annual

TRUNK or TREAT
October 28th from 6:00pm to 8:00pm

This is for Friends and Family of OLG members & St. Ann Parish

Family Friendly, Hot Chocolate, Prizes
Prizes for ‘Best Theme’, ‘Kid Friendly’ & ‘Spookiest Trunk’

Do you want to be a trunk to treat? Donate Candy? Volunteer for our Hot Chocolate
table?

Signup here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d49aca82ca4fa7-olgtrunk

www.olgcs.org

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d49aca82ca4fa7-olgtrunk
http://www.olgcs.org


Links will need to be copied and pasted into your browser.

Our cafeteria staff has noticed students have been bringing large bills to
school. The largest bill we can make change for is $20.00. We do not want
to see anyone lose money, and there is not any reason for them to bring
this to school.
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